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Item No: 7 

POPPINTREE SPORT AND COMMUNITY FACILITY  

 

 

  

 

  

 

 

Poppintree Sport and Community Facility is currently undergoing some external refurbishment 

work. The refurbishment works include painting the facilities exterior walls, resurfacing the all-

weather pitch, installation of fencing, tarmac, basketball hoop and CCTV. The ground works 

will also include levelling the grass mounds, to increase the opportunities to use of this area 

and improve visibility to the all-weather Pitch.  Contractors have been appointed and initial 

works have started. It is anticipate that this work will be completed by June 2024. The total 

cost of the refurbishment is €283,213.17 excluding VAT.  Westside Civil Engineering is 

appointed to complete the ground works and Sole Sports Limited is appointed to resurface the 

all-weather Pitch.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



The Manager and staff in the facility are planning to work in partnership with the anchor 

tenants of the facility, The Sport and Recreation Section and the Community Section to 

schedule organised activities to engage and encourage the community to use this area. The 

pitch will be available for local sports teams and clubs to book. The prices for booking will be 

in line with all Dublin City Council facilities and will incorporate peak and off peak hourly 

rates.  Any clubs and teams that are interested in using this area are encouraged to make 

contact with the facility to find out more details.  

    

 

 

 

  

 

  

 

  

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Once the refurbishment works are completed an event will be planned to officially open the 

facility. All the details will be sent to the area committee.  

If you have any questions please make contact with the facility manager Emma Byrne 

Emma.byrne@dublincity.ie. 

Emma Byrne  

Facility Manager   
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